RANDY J NAYLOR

MEMORIAL FOUNDATION, Inc.

PO BOX 820141
Vicksburg, MS 39182

rnaylor@rjnmemorialfoundation.com
601-831-6940

Tuesday, January 16, 2018 JAN 18 2018

Dear Board of Mayor and Alderman for the City of Vicksburg:

The Randy J. Naylor Memorial Foundation is seeking assistance from the City to help provide
opportunities for the young people we serve. It is with gratitude and respect that we request the
$5,000 dollars to help our foundation continue to meet the needs of youth. We are so very over
joyed to be a part of a community that has the type of leadership in the city that has the youth
at heart. We are poised to bring years of assistance to the children of the city and beyond. We
thank you in advance for helping us to fulfill our mission of creating events and opportunities for
the children, who are the heart of the city.

Please find attached the documentation that shows we have matching funds for the generous
support of the city.

Graciously yours,

Randy J. Naylor



